
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   
 

                  November 7, 2019 
      

 
Re:  Green Island Park Tennis Courts 
     

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids were received for the Green Island Park Tennis Courts project:  
 
         
 Wieser Brothers General Contractors $1,217,735.00 

La Crescent, Minnesota 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.   $1,229,000.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Brickl Bros., Inc.    $1,247,000.00 
West Salem, Wisconsin 
 
Olympic Builders General Contractors          $1,292,472.00 
Holmen, Wisconsin 
 
Peterson Companies, Inc.                              $1,331,400.00 
Chisago City, MN  55013 

 
 
The estimate for the Green Island Park Tennis Courts project was $850,000.00. 
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends rejecting all bids for the  
Green Island Park Tennis Courts contract as being over budget. 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
 

     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


